San Francisco Bay Conservation and Development Commission
455 Golden Gate Avenue, Suite 10600, San Francisco, California 94102 tel 415 352 3600 fax 415 352 3606

DATE POSTED:

NOTICE OF
PERMIT
APPLICATION

NOTICE is hereby given that: Las Gallinas Valley Sanitary District

has applied for a PERMIT to the SAN FRANCISCO BAY CONSERVATION & DEVELOPMENT
COMMISSION to:

Conduct maintenance dredging to remove up to 9,450 cubic yards (cy) of coarse grain
sediment from approximately 2,655 linear feet of Lower Miller Creek channel for flood
protection purposes, deepening the channel approximately 2 feet; constructing terraces
within the creek channel; and reusing the dredged sediment to maintain levees and

equipment yards on adjacent Sanitary District property in the City of San Rafael, Marin
County.

at a PROPERTIES known as:

In and adjacent to Lower Miller Creek, the wildlife ponds and the Las Gallinas Valley Sanitary

District water treatment facility located at 300 Smith Ranch Road in the City of San Rafael,
Marin County.

Comments on the proposed project should be submitted immediately in writing or by contacting the Commission,
Attn: Pascale Soumoy at 415-352-3669 or Pascale.soumoy@bcdc.ca.gov
Permit application, any supplementary materials and notice of any hearings related to the above project,

are available for review upon request.
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